
From: Frost, Erik@DOC
To: planning@cityoflaverne.org
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; OLRA@DOC
Subject: City of La Verne General Plan and Zoning Ordinance Update (SCH #2023040002) - CGS comments
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 11:44:22 AM

Hello Candice Bowcock,
 
The California Geological Survey (CGS) has received a Notice of Preparation of an Environmental
Impact Report (EIR) for the City of La Verne General Plan and Zoning Ordinance Update. This email
conveys the following recommendations from CGS concerning geologic issues related to the
planning area:
 

1. Seismic Hazards
The planning area appears to include a number of zones of required investigation for
seismically induced landslides and liquefaction. The EIR should depict these hazard zones as
they relate to the planning area and discuss the regulatory impact of these zones on
development. Additional information is available at the links below:
https://maps.conservation.ca.gov/cgs/EQZApp/app/
https://maps.conservation.ca.gov/cgs/informationwarehouse/index.html?
map=regulatorymaps

 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Erik
 

Dr. Erik Frost
Senior Engineering Geologist | Seismic Hazards Program
California Geological Survey
715 P Street, MS 1901, Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 205-8255
erik.frost@conservation.ca.gov
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